
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A NEW CHAPTER 13 PLAN FORM IS POSTED 

 PUBLIC COMMENTS ARE DUE BY OCTOBER 13, 2017 

 
The U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania (the “Court”) 
is pleased to announce that a new Chapter 13 Plan Form is posted for public 
comment on the Court’s Website at: http://www.pawb.uscourts.gov/chapter-13-
plan-form 
 
You may submit comments on the Chapter 13 Plan Form electronically, using the 
on-line form available on the Court’s Website at: 
http://www.pawb.uscourts.gov/chapter-13-plan-form 
 
 
The period for public comments will close as of noon on Friday, October 13, 2017. 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLI C  ANNOUNCEM ENT  
United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania 
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